
C O R R I G E N D U M  

In my article, "From Union Hegemony to Union Disintegration: Collective Bar- 
gaining in Cement and Related Industries," published in the Fall, 1989 (Volume X, No. 4) 
issue of this journal, I stated that Thomas Miechur who succeeded Felix Jones as president 
of the United Cement, Lime & Gypsum Workers Union, was the son-in-law of Jones. This 
information was given to me by sources that I deemed authoritative and no exception was 
taken to it by those who read the manuscript and who were familiar with the industry and its 
bargaining history. Nevertheless, I am now advised that Miechur is not related to Jones and 
is certainly not his son-in-law. The error is very much regretted. 
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